
From: "Janet Power" 
Sent: 5/10/2021 3:26 PM 
To: "Council Northern beaches Mailbox" 
<Council.Northernbeaches@northernbeaches.nsw.gov.au> 
Subject: 29 Moore Road, Freshwater - DA 2021/1620 

I would like to submit my objection to the further development o f  the Harbord Hotel. 
This is a residential area where families live and visit. Consideration should be taken to families being able to enjoy the friendly 
beachside atmosphere. The introduction o f  further bars, noise, bad language and inebriation will diminish the relaxation and 
security o f  the village. 
Traffic will considerably increase at all hours o f  the day and night as patrons come and go. 
Noise levels will further increase as bars compete with music and patronage. Especially in outdoor areas. 
The Harbord Hotel was once a family place to gather. I do not believe the developers have considered their neighbours in this 
development 
Janet and Fred Power 
Undercliff Road 
Freshwater 

Sent from my iPhone 

2021/698589


